Scott Schultz

From:

Brandon Rice < Brandon.Rice@hawkinsinc.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 18, 2022 2:19 PM

To:

Scott Schultz Chuck Pool

Cc: Subject:

RE: City of GCS Contract Extension

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. . Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Scott,

We would like to offer the price of \$1.75 / gal for delivery of our sodium hypochlorite and \$2.99 / gal for the sodium bisulfite. Pricing will be held firm from the end of our existing agreement to Sept 30, 2022.

If there is anything else we can do please let us know.

Thank you!

Brandon Rice Hawkins WTG – SE Region Customer Service Supervisor O: 321,299,9810 M; 816,351,1677

From: Scott Schultz <sschultz@greencovesprings.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 3:09 PM

To: Brandon Rice < Brandon.Rice@hawkinsinc.com>

Subject: RE: City of GCS Contract Extension

EXTERNAL SOURCE ALERT. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

My request was to extend our existing contract, primarily for hypochlorite and bisulfite, to 9/30/2022 to bring the expiration date into our fiscal year, but understanding there may be a price increase for the remaining 6 months.

From: Brandon Rice < Brandon.Rice@hawkinsinc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 2:32 PM

To: Scott Schultz <sschultz@greencovesprings.com>

Subject: RE: City of GCS Contract Extension

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. . Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Scott,

I apologize for the delay in getting back to you. At this time we do not have a piggyback available to encompass the entire list of items currently tied to our existing agreement. We do have individual sodium hypochlorite options to offer but nothing for the bisulfite, cal hypo tablets or granular cal hypo.

Please let me know if you are interested in the sodium hypochlorite PB options and I will provide the related information for your review.

Again I apologize for the delay but I wanted to be sure we had exhausted all available options before responding.

Thank you!

Brandon Rice Hawkins WTG – SE Region Customer Service Supervisor O: 321,299,9810 M: 816,351,1677

From: Scott Schultz < sschultz@greencovesprings.com >

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 6:44 AM

To: Brandon Rice < Brandon.Rice@hawkinsinc.com>

Cc: Connie Wainwright < cwainwright@greencovesprings.com >

Subject: RE: City of GCS Contract Extension

EXTERNAL SOURCE ALERT. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good morning:

Could I get an update on this issue?

From: Scott Schultz

Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 8:06 AM To: brandon.rice@hawkinsinc.com

Cc: Connie Wainwright < cwainwright@greencovesprings.com >

Subject: RE: City of GCS Contract Extension

Good morning:

Could I get an update on this issue?

From: Scott Schultz

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 2:30 PM

To: brandon.rice@hawkinsinc.com
Subject: City of GCS Contract Extension

If you have sent me anything I did not receive it.

Scott Schultz
Water & Wastewater Utilities
City of Green Cove Springs